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BPW Brampton
10 George St. N., Suite 154
Brampton, Ontario L6X 1R2
                       Website:   www.bpwbrampton.com     email:   info@bpwbrampton.com  
A MEMBER OF THE BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL WOMEN’S CLUB OF ONTARIO
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GENERAL MEETING – October 17, 2017
Meeting Held at:  Vesuvio’s Ristorante – 91 George St. S. Brampton, ON  L6Y 1P4

1. Meeting was called to order by President Janet Brousseau at 6:22pm

2. Guests and visitors were welcomed by Janet Brousseau

3. Approval of Agenda – Motion by Indira Persaud, seconded by Linda Ford – CARRIED

4. Approval of Minutes of Meeting September 19th as amended (Gretel Comas name misspelled). Motion by Lucy Oliveira, seconded by Pat Dowling – CARRIED

5. BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES – None

6. REPORTS

a. Treasurer – Wendy Humphreys – report has been emailed to all members.

b. Programs – Indira Persaud – Indira reviewed our speaker roster for the year.

c. Corresponding Secretary – Lucy Oliveira – Read a letter from Sheridan College thanking us again for participating in their scholarship and bursary program.

d. Publicity and Public Relations – Sheila Walker – Once again Sheila asked that members read the emails that are sent out through Constant Contact.

e. Membership – Linda Barker – Our membership stands at 31 with a few who still have to renew. 
f. Special Events – Pat Dowling – Our 2018 golf tournament has been booked at Caledon Golf & Country Club for June 14th. Our November 10th Euchre Tournament tickets sold out in 6 business days. At this point we need food donations and prizes. Let either Pat or Barb know if you need prizes picked up. The recipient for the November tournament will be St. Louise Foodbank. A donations list was circulated for food donation that evening.

g. Social Media – Linda Ford – She is continuing to put our meeting information on Facebook and Twitter.

7. OTHER BUSINESS

a. Membership roster and business card ads – Sheila Walker – A list was circulated and members were asked to update any changes for the new roster which will be available at the November meeting.

b. Club Focus – Has been completed and sent out.

c. District 3 Meeting – Barb Hore – Date and venue will be firmed up by end of next week. 

d. Community Partners – Cheques to be presented to all Community Partners following dinner and each one will speak briefly on the strides being made in their organizations and on how our donations have facilitated this.

8. ANNOUNCEMENTS

a. Barb Hore thanked Sheila Walker for her assistance in getting the “length of service” certificates for the Provincial Conference completed with a very short lead time.

MEETING ADJOURNED at 6:55PM 
[image: image1.png]Making a difference – A club for all working women. [image: image2.png]
A Member of the Canadian and International Federation of Business and Professional Women’s Clubs

www.bpwontario.org        www.bpwcanada.com          www.bpw-international.org

[image: image3.jpg]ONTARIO



